
NOTICE OF COMMISSION VACANCIES 

 

The Amador County Board of Supervisors is looking for interested 

individuals to serve on the following: 

 

The Amador County Commission on Aging has several seats 

immediately available for persons who are interested in the well-being 

of the elderly in Amador County.  Representation from several 

Districts being sought as well as members at large.  Candidates are 

people who are over 60 or a service provider or advocate with a strong 

involvement and interest in the quality of life for people who are aging 

here in Amador County.  

 

If you are interested in applying, contact Laurie Webb (Secretary to the 

Commission) at 209-223-0442 or your Supervisor at 209-223-6470.  
 


